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Exams Results Collection - Candidate permission form 
 

Dear Student 

Please complete and return this form should you wish to nominate a person to pick up exam results on your 
behalf on result day. 
 

Result dates: 
 A Level:  Thursday 15 August 2019 

 GCSE:  Thursday 22 August 2019 
 
The normal arrangements for collecting results are for the students to collect their results from the Sports Hall at 
Prince William School between 09:00am and 11:00am on the morning of the result date. 
 
Due to the sheer volume of paperwork being handled on the day, exam results will only be emailed out to students 
who are unable to collect their results towards the end of the day.  
 
If you require your results by either method below, please tick the relevant box and complete the required 
information.  
 
 
CANDIDATE NAME:            

 

CANDIDATE NO:            

 

 Results should be sent to my school email address  

 I give permission for my representative ........................................................................... to collect my 
results of my behalf. I confirm that my representative will provide photographic ID on collection.  

 

Candidate Signature:                                                                                 Date: 
 
Uncollected results will be posted out at the end of results day by 1st class mail to the address held on our 
system*. 
 

*Any change of address should be notified through the official change in details process. The centre does not take any responsibility 
for results information sent out to addresses where this process has not been followed.  

Completed forms should be returned to The Exams Office by Monday 22nd July 2019 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Jo Gallagher 
(Exams Manager) 
jgallagher@princewilliamschool.co.uk 
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